
Policy on Client Funding 

Dear Customer, 

 

Thank you for your continued patronage with us. It is our endeavor to keep you updated with all news 
related to trading and maintain the best service levels for you. 

We wish to inform you that Exchange vide its Circular has clarified that now onwards no Stock Broker can 
fund positions of clients beyond a certain period. This change in policy will impact collection of payments 
or lead to closing of positions latest on a T+2+5 basis. 

In light of the above Circular, as our Customer, we request you to make payments towards debits on a 
T+2 or T+1 day basis (depending upon the segment) and not later than T+2+4 days. According to the 
Circular, Aditya Birla Money as a broker will not be able fund any Customer beyond T+2+4 days. In case 
of non-collection of debits beyond T+2+4 days, we are now not permitted to allow any fresh positions in 
your account even if there are sufficient stocks in your collateral, margin and DP accounts. 

We therefore request you to make payments not later than T+2+4 days towards debit balances or sell 
stocks/ reduce positions before 12.00 noon on the T+2+5th day, otherwise we will have to sell 
stocks/reduce positions to recover the debits. 

Please call us on 1800-300-29999 (Our Toll Free No.) or write to us at abm.care@adityabirla.com or 
contact your Relationship Branch in case of any queries related to this change in policy. 

 

Regards, 

Aditya Birla Money team. 

 


